October 23, 2017

HON. EDGARDO R. MASONGSONG
Administrator, National Electrification Administration
NEA Bldg., No. 57 NIA Road,

Government Center, Diliman, Quezon City

Dear Administrator Masongsong:
Greetings on behalf of Pampanga II Electric Cooperative, Inc..

On October 25, 2017, the Prequalification, Bids and Awards Committee (PBAC) of PELCO
IT will conduct its bidding for the coop’s acquisition of a power supply contract for energy
requirements of 40 MW capacity in a period of ten (10) years. Please refer to the details
below:

CAPACITY COVERED PERIOD
10 MW December 26, 2017 to December 25, 2018
30 MW December 26, 2018 to December 25, 2027

The conduct of bidding is in line with the rules on competitive selection process (CSP) set by
ERC, NEA and DOE. Accordingly, the above requirements are the subject of the terms of
reference or TOR which your office duly evaluated and approved in your letter dated August
11, 2017. Said bidding will start at 10:00 AM at the main office, 2™ Floor Boardroom, San
Roque, Guagua, Pampanga.

In view of this, we respectfully request a representative from your office to observe this
important activity.

Thank you and we look forward to your participation.

Bids and Awards Committee

Noted by:

\
AM,K\Oiz T.GUEVARRA
General Marnjager ¢, n-13

San Roque, Guagua, Pampanga 2003
Tel. Nos. (045) 9000611;9002650;9000850 TeleFax No. (045)9010534; RM Office (045) 9001294



